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UNESCO regional director to visit campus following #UCTFire 

11 May 2021 | 14:30-17:00 | Upper Campus 

 

READ: Latest update on the #UCTFire by Vice-

Chancellor, Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng. 

DOWNLOAD: Audio version by UCT 

spokesperson, Elijah Moholola. 

 

The University of Cape Town (UCT) executive will host UNESCO Regional Director Professor 

Hurbert Gijzen on Tuesday, 11 May 2021. 

 

Professor Gijzen, who is on a mission to Cape Town this week, will visit UCT following the 

fire that devastated the university in April. He will be accompanied by the Chairperson of the 

South African National Commission for UNESCO, Professor Ihron Rensburg. 

 

The UNESCO delegation will conduct a site visit to UCT, meet with the UCT leadership and 

visit the buildings affected by the fire. 

 

Both the UCT Vice-Chancellor Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng and Professor Gijzen will be 

available for media interviews. 

 

To confirm your attendance, please email elijah.moholola@uct.ac.za or send a 

text (SMS or WhatsApp) to 083 981 7770. 
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